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WATER CORPORATION, COLLIE EMPLOYEES 

204. Hon J.A. COWDELL to the minister representing the Minister for Water Resources:  
(1) How many people are currently employed by the Water Corporation services in Collie?   

(2) How many people did the Water Corporation employ in Collie in the years 1995 to 1999? 

(3) On average how many calls do Water Corporation services in Collie receive each month, and what is 
the response time for those calls?   

(4) What plans, if any, exist to increase the number of employees at Collie Water Corporation services? 

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

(1) Ten.  

(2) Eleven.   

(3) It receives 2.5 faults-complaints per month.  Response times are in accordance with Water 
Corporation’s customer charter and vary from two hours to two days. 

(4) There are no plans to increase the number of employees at Collie.  
 


